
Secretary’s Report 

2019 Board Meeting 

 

Votes taken since last annual board meeting:  

 

None 

 

Other business since last annual board meeting: 

 

An annual Retrosheet gathering was held on June 23, 2018, at the SABR convention in 

Pittsburgh.   

 

Start:  

 

June 23, 2018, 2:14 P.M. 

 

Adjourn:  

 

June 23, 2018, 2:48 P.M. 

 

Present: 

 

David Smith, president 

Tom Ruane, vice president 

Trent McCotter, secretary 

Tom Thress, treasurer (arrived late) 

Scott Fischthal, director 

 

Absent: 

  

Luke Kraemer, director 

 Tom Shieber, director 

 

Discussion: 

  

David Smith explained the expansion of the Board to seven directors.  He summarized 

the treasurer’s report, then made a call for donations.  He gave updates and showed charts 

regarding the status of historical proofing, inputting, and acquisition of game accounts. 

 

 Members of the public asked questions about (1) how many views the Retrosheet website 

receives and (2) potential future rules changes for MLB.  
 

 


